
Subject: Re: identifying districts
Posted by Liz-DHS on Fri, 03 Feb 2017 23:58:15 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear User,
A response from data processing expert, Claudia Marchena:
Quote:
In surveys before 2009 the consent for SPA surveys did not allow to share locations for facilities
nor facility names. Providing this piece of information will potentially identify facilities since, for
instance, there are few hospitals and if district location would have been provided, it could identify
the hospital. This would violate the confidentiality terms set for SPA surveys before 2009.
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